
James and Susan Collins  
34855 Fawn Ln 
Deer   Island Oregon 97054 
 
Please protect our rural communities and rural needs for leadership in the redistricting process. 
We are not the Portland Metro area and we need leadership that understands us, our needs 
and concerns.We moved out here to get away from the Portland Metro Area. Bringing more of 
the city in to the country would devastate our way of life. 
 
Jay and Susan Collins  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


